

GREENPARK SCHOOL

Give your child the advantage

MUFTI DAY – FRIDAY 10 NOVEMBER 2017

Dear Parent/Caregivers

On Friday 10 November, Greenpark School will be having a mufti day. For a gold coin donation, you can leave your uniform at home and wear your own clothes.

5

5

5

Ŋ

5

The money raised will be split between Ngauruhoe and Tongariro Syndicates and will be used to assist with funding for their end of year trips.

If your child does not want to participate in Mufti Day then full school uniform must be worn.

Kind Regards

Ngauruhoe & Tongariro Syndicate Teachers

